
 
Message to Families:  

February 16, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Late this afternoon we were notified that a staff member has been identified as a close contact to an 

individual that has tested positive for Coronavirus (COVID-19).  Due to the uncertainty with this situation, 

we will not have in-person or virtual instruction on Wednesday and Thursday, February 17 and 18.  

Friday, February 19, was already a Professional Development Day and we were not scheduled to have 

school.  Our plan at this time is to resume in person instruction on Monday, February 22. 

In light of this information the senior trip planned for tomorrow, February 17, has been postponed.   

As more information becomes available, we will be in further contact and adjust learning as needed.  If 

there is a need to change, we will communicate through School Messenger and Facebook.  

Any students or staff members experiencing illness with symptoms resembling those of coronavirus should 
contact their healthcare provider.     
 

If you have questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Beranek 
Superintendent 
Argyle School District 
miberanek@argyle.k12.wi.us 
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